
                                                      

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Assessment Time 
This is the half-term when the Y6 and Y2 tests and assessments take place.  
The Y6 Test Week takes place from 12th May. 
Y2 assessments take place in May. 
We wish all our children well at this busy time of year. 
Y4 Multiplication Tables check and Y1 phonics screening take place after half-term in June. 
.  

Welcome to the May edition of the Newsletter, make sure to check the back page for all the forthcoming dates and activities. 

World in One School Exhibition 
 

Our World in One School Exhibition takes place from Monday 19th May 
to Thursday 22nd May. 

This takes place after school and families of year groups are invited to 
attend on different days. 

You will receive further information and an invitation nearer the time. 

Please see the days listed below: 

Monday 19th May  -  EYFS 

Tuesday 20th May - Y1, Y2 

Wednesday 21st May  - Y3, Y4 

Thursday 22nd  May - Y5, Y6 

Bank Holiday and Dates Reminder 

Please remember that the Bank Holiday take place as follows: 

Monday 5th May 2025 - May Bank Holiday. 

School will be closed on this day. 

Our World in One School Exhibition takes place from the week 
beginning Monday 19th May. 

School finishes for the half-term break on Friday 23rd May. 

 Values Work 
This half-term we are celebrating our 
values of Equality, Self-Belief and 
Kindness. 
We will be holding values awards 
assemblies at the end of this half-
term when we will be celebrating the 
achievements of children trying their 
best to demonstrate these values. 
 

Sport Update 

Prior to the Easter half term, our Y3/4 Girls football team qualified for the 
Liverpool City Finals which was played at Liverpool Academy. It was a fantastic 
morning of football and a great experience for our girls. After playing against 
the best schools in the city, the girls finished joint top of the table but 
unfortunately missed out due to goal difference. Well done to all the girls who 
took part! 

 

 Nut allergy update/ food safety reminder                              
We have a number of pupils in our school who have life 
threatening nut allergies. Anaphylaxis (allergic reaction) 
can occur as a result of digestion, inhalation or any other 
contact with nut-based products. For their safety, all nut-
based products are banned from the school premises. 
 
Please do not send your child into school with any nut-
based product for their snack or packed lunch – this 
includes products that may contain traces of nuts.  
 
Potential allergens could include the following:  
• Spreads, e.g. chocolate spread  
• Cereal bars  
• Some types of biscuit containing nuts 
• Condiments, e.g. satay sauce 
• Cakes containing nuts 
• Some snack pots containing nuts 
 
It is important that you check the labelling of food products 
before sending your child in to school with them – it is not 
always apparent that products contain nuts or traces of 
nuts. 
 



                                                      

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Date Activity 

                      Thursday 1st May  Y1 Stay and Play Phonics  9 -10.15 

Monday 5th May  Bank holiday  

Wednesday 7th May  Mr B working with Y3 and Y4  

Monday 12th May -  Thursday 15th May   Y6 Test Week 

Friday 16th May    Y6 Fencing        

World in One School Exhibition  -  19th - 
22nd May 2025 

World in One School Exhibition  -  19th - 22nd May 2025 

Friday 23rd May  School Finishes for the half-term break 

Monday 2nd June   School Returns 

Thursday 5th June  5B Trip to Wagamamas 

Monday 9th June Phonics screening check Y1 

Wednesday 11th June Class Photographs 

Thursday 12th June 5H Trip to Wagamamas 

Thursday 19th June 5S Trip Wagamamas 

Friday 20th June Marie Curie Assemblies  

Friday 27th June Classes for September shared with families  

May Newsletter 

Birthday Celebrations – Keeping 
Everyone Safe 

We love celebrating birthdays at WPS, but 
to keep all our children safe, we ask that 
parents don’t send in cakes, sweets, or 
any other food items. We have several 
children with allergies—some of them 

very serious—so we need to be extremely 
careful. If you’d like to mark your child’s 
birthday in school, things like stickers, a 
book for the class, or a special birthday 
badge are great alternatives. Thanks for 

understanding and helping us keep 
everyone safe! 

Summer Fair Update  

PFA have changed the date for the 
Summer Fair, the new date is set as 28th 
June. We look forward to seeing you on 
the day.  

 

 

 


